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Two abstracts accepted as a poster presentation for the ISPD congress in Vancouver 
 
 
Peripal AG is proud to announce, that 2 abstracts have been accepted as a Poster 
Presentation at the 17th congress of the International Society of Peritoneal Dialysis (ISPD) 
2018 in Vancouver. 
 
We were just informed by the paper selection committee, that the following abstracts have 
been accepted: 
 

• Development of a novel connection device for patients on peritoneal dialysis 
• Need finding in peritoneal dialysis with “mobile eye tracking” 

 
Peripal AG is looking forward to presenting the topics at the congress of the International 
Society of Peritoneal Dialysis taking place from 5th – 8th of Mai 2018 in Vancouver. 
 
 
 
About the ISPD 
 
The purpose of the ISPD will be to advance knowledge of peritoneal dialysis and to promote 
advancement of such knowledge through international scientific meetings and scientific 
publications. The Society is organised exclusively for educational and scientific purposes. 
 
 


